UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE REGARDING THE UNAVAILABILITY OF THE COURT’S CASE
MANAGEMENT/ELECTRONIC CASE FILING SYSTEM

BEGINNING FRIDAY MAY 28, 2021 AT 6:00 PM
UNTIL TUESDAY JUNE 1, 2021 AT 12:00 AM

The Court’s Case Management/Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) system will be
unavailable from 6:00 p.m. on Friday, May 28, 2021 to 12:00 a.m. on Tuesday,
June 1, 2021. During this time, the court will be upgrading its CM/ECF system to
the Next Generation of CM/ECF (NextGen) system.

This is a significant upgrade and will affect the way you login to the NextGen
CM/ECF system starting on June 1, 2021. Please visit the Court’s website for the
most current information regarding NextGen.

Date: May 17, 2021 Todd M. Stickle
Clerk of Court


http://www.mieb.uscourts.gov/

